
From: denis ANDERSEN   
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:51 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] HP-001 
 
Denis Andersen  
48512 260th street  
Valley Springs, SD 57068 
 
HP-001 docket number  

Thank you PUC, 

I want to thank you for considering the time of year and safety of land 
owner/farmer community by considering the later dates of September 2023 or 
January 2024 for hearing dates for SCS Carbon pipeline HP-001.   

Landowners for Eminent Domain Reform 
Denis Andersen  
 




